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Worship Service
 

  

 

Welcome                                                                                                     Chris Hutton

Community Connection                            

Music Corner                                                                 

Children’s Moment                                                                                 Katrina Metsa

Scripture Verse:             

                                                      John 1:1-5, 9-14, 16-18

Message:                                                                                                   Daniel Janzen      

   "The Word became Flesh"

 

German Worship Service

 

Grusswort:                        Psalm 72                                   Renate Dau Klaassen                   

Schriftwort:                     Matthäus 2:1-12

Botschaft:                                                                                          Joachim Dau
                                         "Es waren mal drei Könige"                             

 

Die nächste deutsche Andacht wird, so Gott will, am 24. Januar stattfinden.

Klicken Sie hier für eine Wiedergabeliste

Lied:

"Welchen Jubel, welche Freude"

"Drei Kön’ge wandern"

https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/worship-services/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/worship-services/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ji-hbv2k_uU&list=PLtnMn8G-60MVAb0rD7EMHkiMZT3xo3tqe


Within NUMC
All the latest things that are happening

Sr. Youth 
This Friday at Sr Youth, Jackbox Party Pack Games over Zoom!  We’ll also be starting up a
new Generation Why series called “A Speck in the Universe.”  If we are just a speck in the
grand scheme of the universe, who does God say we are?  And what does this all say about
our own self-worth?

New Hymnal “Voices Together” Online Events
Wednesday January 27 at 12:30 pm Conrad Grebel Noon Hour Concert Series: “Still Singing
- Women Composers and the Voices Together Hymnal Committee sharing stories and
songs from women”. Click here to learn more.

Wednesday January 27 at 7:00 pm Virtual chapel service held at Conrad Grebel to
celebrate the new hymnal. Click here to learn more and register.

Printed Roster
It is that time of year again when we ensure our printed roster is up to date.   In 2020, did
you move, change emails or phone #, got married, had a baby?    Please confirm any
changes with the church office.  The office continues to try and make contact with and
confirm contact information with several members and friends of the congregation who
may not attend on a regular basis.   We hope parents will pass a message onto their adult
children that the church office would like to speak with them to confirm details.     Thank
you to everyone for their assistance in maintaining our records.

To donate: 

Donate through the website

E-Transfer to  treasurer@redbrickchurch.ca

Text   NUMCGIVE to 73256

Drop a cheque off in the church mailbox or mail a cheque to the church.

Rob's Report

I would like to thank our church family for the financial support during 2020. Despite

the church being closed for most of the year our programs and services continued

online and virtually. Expenses needed to be paid and donations still came in either

by dropping off a cheque in the mailbox or E-Transferring online Income received

$384,687 and expenses paid out $389,035. Books are kept open for a week or so for

last minute items. 

Our church family also generously donated to our other funds like the capital and

bequest fund, and to missions and service. The financial statements will be enclosed

in our annual report which will be prepared and released in early February.

https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
https://uwaterloo.ca/grebel/events/hymnal-celebration-sarah-johnson
https://uwaterloo.ca/music/events/noon-hour-concert-still-singing-women-composers-and-voices
https://redbrickchurch.ca/give/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/


Family News

It is with sadness we announce the passing of Sinaida Enns on January 6, 2021.   

A private family service will take place.     May God grant the family peace in

thier time of grief.  

At the time of printing the Obituary was not yet available.  
 When available, we will include any details on the church

Facebook page and NUMC Website.  
 Thank you for your understanding.

https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/


 

  

How to worship with us this week...

"Church Online" (English)
Watch the English service every week HERE at the same time as others, and

join in the conversation using the chat box

 German Online
Available through the church website this Sunday morning by 10 am and available
throughout the week.

 English Online
Available through the church website every Sunday morning by 10 am and available
throughout the week.

 Cogeco
This week, our German service will be presented on  Channel 10.
Next week, January 17  will be English service by our friends at SCUM.

 Pleasant Manor German Service 
Available this week through the Pleasant Manor antenna system.  

 Pleasant Manor English Service 
Available  every week through the Pleasant Manor antenna system.

 

10:00  am

10:00  am

10:00  am

10:30  am

10:00  am

11:00  am

January 10

January 24

February 7

Available Online - Pleasant Manor Antenna System  - Cogeco
 

Please check the bulletin and website for updates regarding 
COVID and our re-opening for in church worship services.

Upcoming German Worship Services

https://niagararedbrick.online.church/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/


Pastor Daniel Janzen
daniel@redbrickchurch.ca          306.401.0113

Pastor Chris Hutton
chris@redbrickchurch.ca          289.228.1971

General Inquiries
office@redbrickchurch.ca          905.468.3313

Visit the website: www.redbrickchurch.ca
Find us on Facebook
Reach out to our 'Care Ministry' 

Youth and Young Adults
 

Red Brick Kids
 

Calendar of Events
 

Give

Service Information
 

Care Ministry
 

Life With Us
 

E-News

Contact Us
Our Pastoral Team is still around, just working from home these days.

Call/Email/Text:

Stay Connected
Stay connected with church community in the following ways:

Click the links to find out more!

Pastor Renate Dau Klaassen
renate@redbrickchurch.ca          905.348.6257

Rachael Peters
rachael@redbrickchurch.ca          905-468-3313

https://redbrickchurch.ca/staff/pastor-daniel-janzen/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/staff/pastor-daniel-janzen/https:/redbrickchurch.ca/staff/chris-hutton/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
http://www.redbrickchurch.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/RedBrickChurchNiagara/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/care-ministry/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/youth-ministry/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/kids/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/give/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/worship-services/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/care-ministry/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/resources/life-with-us-newsletter/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/staff/renate-dau-klaassen/

